
19th February 1960

TELEPHONE: CITY 1910.

LEVERHULME RESEARCH AWARDS

ST.ERIDGETS HOUSE

BRIDEWELL PLACE

LONDON, E.C.4

Dear Sir,

I am most grateful to you for your helpful
statement about the application of Mr. Raymond Carr for a

research award. His appication will now receive the con-

sideration of the Advisory Committee.

Yours faithfully,

se(MiSS�
Secretary.

Sr. J. Vicens Vives,
Centro de Estudios Historicos Internacionales,
Universidad de Barcelona.


